
Greater Green Bay Figure Skating 
Club 

2025-2026 Fundraising Requirement 
 

The fees paid by the skaters do not fully cover the cost of Club ice.  Thanks to your efforts, GGBFSC is 
able to provide ice at a reasonable cost.   
 
All Introductory & Full Club member families will be required to raise $200 in fundraising dollars by 
4/30/2026 in order to participate in our Spring Show. 
 
Fundraising opportunities are published in the club’s newsletters.  

 
Note: 

1. Any products sold will not result in scholarship money being applied to members 
accounts. 

2. Excess funds above the required $200 fundraising (Raise Right only) will be applied to 
members Entryeeze accounts by June 15th 2026.  These credits can only be used for ice 
punches, not for renewal. This applies only to Raise Right.  

3. Unfulfilled fundraising balance(short of the $200) will be added to Entryeeze as a charge 
in your account to be paid by May 15th 2026. 
 

Please check which option you prefer to fulfill your fundraising requirement: 
 
____Pay $200 by end of the Spring Ice Show or send in postmarked by 5/15/25 to opt 
out of the fundraising requirement. Please remit check with this form to the address 
listed below 
____ Choose miscellaneous options throughout the season as they become available 
 
 

By signing below, I hereby agree to the above terms: 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Signature                                                            Printed name    Date 
 
 
Skater’s name__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Please remit form to:                           GGBFSC  PO Box 5043  De Pere, WI 54115 


